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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Opposition to Temporary Zoning for Illegal truck yards in Vaughan,
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From: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 8:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: [External] Opposition to Temporary Zoning for Illegal truck yards in Vaughan,

 
Please include as communications for public hearing on June 4. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Marilyn Iafrate
Councillor, Ward 1
Maple/Kleinburg
905.832.8585 x 8344
marilyn.iafrate@vaughan.ca
 
City of Vaughan

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca
To subscribe to my E-Newsletter, please click here
 
My work day may look different than your work day. Please do not feel obligated to respond out of your
normal working hours.

From: Anna Maria Bianco 
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 7:57 PM
To: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Opposition to Temporary Zoning for Illegal truck yards in Vaughan,
 

ferranta
Public Meeting



 
Dear Marilyn,
 
I’m writing this letter in opposition to the Temporary Zoning for Illegal Truck Yards in
Vaughan.
 
As a long time resident of Caledon I am appalled at how the area of Highway 50 and
Nashville to Major Mackenzie has changed.  Prime farmland has been replaced with
acres and acres of gravel, tractor trailers, containers and storage units.   It honestly
looks like we are surrounded by junk yards.  The roadways are destroyed not to mention
all the traffic and being surrounded by large tractor trainers that on many occasions are
seen driving dangerously.  This is not what you would expect to see in Canada, this looks
like a country with no order, no pride and no regard for the prime farmland.  The next
generation and those after will wonder how we let this all happen.  If you haven’t been to
this area recently take a drive and you will understand.  
 
This is Canada, we deserve to live in clean safe community.  We deserve to have safe
roads.  It is our responsibility to protect our green spaces and water tables from
contamination for today and for years to come.  
 
Please pass this message anyone that can help.
 
Regards,
 
Anna Maria Bianco

Riverwood Terrace,
Bolton ON
L7E 1S6
 
 
 




